Driffield Junior School



Dear Parents/Carers

As the final weeks at Driffield Junior School come to an end we still have a lot of activities going on.

Swimming

On Monday 2nd July the children are having a fun swimming session. They will need their swimming costumes and a towel that day. Children will be walked up to the pool and will return before lunch time.

Induction Day at Driffield School

Transition with Driffield School is well underway. Induction Day is on Thursday 5th July - see letter from Driffield School on our website for more details.

Reports

Children will receive their reports on Friday 13th July. These will come with an additional sheet detailing their test results. The children have worked very hard this year and we are very proud of them all. If you wish to discuss your child's report or result with their class teachers please contact school so we can arrange a convenient time.

Leavers' Assembly

We have our Leavers' Assembly on Thursday 19th July at 10.00am. The assembly will last approximately one hour and will reflect on the children's time at Driffield Junior School. We invite children's family members to attend this assembly but, due to space, we have to limit this to 2 people per child. We understand that this may disappoint some people so we are happy for you to film parts of the assembly and take photographs. However, it is very important that if your photography includes children other than your own, that this is not shared on social media websites. The hall will be open from 9.45am onwards.

Leavers' Disco

Year 6 pupils are also invited to a Leavers' Disco at school on Thursday 19th July from 6.00pm – 7.30pm. Entry is free for children but there will be a tuck shop during the evening. We recommend that children bring no more than £2. Pupils will receive an invitation to the Leavers' Disco; they must bring this with them on the night as it helps us to keep a record of who is in attendance for health and safety reasons.

Finally, thank you to all parents who have supported our pupils throughout this year. We are very proud of their achievements in and out of the classroom. A huge well done to all our pupils and their families. We will miss you all.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Mudd Year 6 Co-ordinator